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Fudge Sale:  Don’t forget your fudge orders!  There are prizes for the top-selling students, including a $50 gift card for the 
top seller, and $25 gift card, and a Christmas book basket.  Order forms for the fudge sale went home last week.  Please 
contact the office if you need another one!  More information is on the back of this newsletter. 

 
Welcome New Staff:   We welcome Mrs. Joyce McGinniss, who will be joining us in our After School Care program.  We 
are thankful she is here, and wish her a successful year! 

 

Before and After Care Finances:  Please remember to make sure your account is up to date for Before/After Care.  
Effective immediately, any family that is more than 2 weeks past due on payments will not be able to use the program.   
 

Christmas Concert:  Our annual all school Christmas program is coming up on Thursday, December 21st.  Each grade will 
participate in performing a Christmas song.  Stay tuned for more details!  

 

Playground Concerns:  Parents, please remember to supervise your children if you are using the playground afterschool!  
Use of the playground after school hours is discouraged, as school staff is not able to provide supervision.  There have been 
many complaints lately concerning students and parents not getting along.  Ultimately, behavior on the playground after 
school hours is your responsibility.  It is our hope that everyone will be able to stay safe while enjoying the playground.  Please 
play responsibly and make sure everyone is respecting each other.  

 

NEWS 

Sunday, December 3rd:   Breakfast with Santa!  9:00am—1:00pm; Activity Center 

Wednesday, December 6th:   Fudge Orders Due! 

Thursday, December 21st:   School Christmas Concert,  7:00pm, Chapel 

Monday, December 25th— Friday, January 5th:  Christmas Vacation, NO SCHOOL, NO EXTENDED CARE 

 

Breakfast With Santa 

Don’t forget:  Breakfast With Santa is this Sunday, December 3rd!  It will be from 
9:00AM—1:00PM in the Activity Center.  There will be pictures with Santa,  

goodie bags, and many fun activities.  See you there! 

      Don’t forget to turn in used printer ink cartridges for recycling! 
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      We collect BoxTops! You may turn your BoxTops in at any time. 


